
From: Michael Nguyen [mailto:michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 22 October 2018 3:35 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; 'rebecca@masterbuilders.com.au'; 'Vasuki.Paul@aigroup.com.au'; 

stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au; 'm.adler@hia.com.au'; 'Louise.Hogg@ablawyers.com.au'; 
'smaxwell@cfmeu.org'; 'Shaun.Schmitke@masterbuilders.com.au'; 'Ashvini@etuaustralia.org.au'; 

'chrismelham@civilcontractors.com' 

Subject: RE: AM2016/23 - 4 Yearly Review of Modern Awards - Construction Awards  

 
Dear Associate to the Vice President 
 
The AMWU continues to support the position put by in the AWU’s correspondence on behalf of the 
unions, in favour of a conference being conducted.   
 
We will be available to attend the conference on 1 November 2018 in Sydney if the Commission 
determines to conduct a conference.   
 
Kind regards 
 
Michael 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Michael Nguyen 
Senior Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. michael.nguyen@amwu.org.au 
p. +61 2 8868 1578  
w. www.amwu.org.au 
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